
    St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church 

7237 Morrow Road, Agassiz, British Columbia  V0M 1A3   (604) 796-9181                           

www.stanthonyagassiz.ca   email:   st.anthonys@shaw.ca; parish.sapa@rcav.org     

We, the Catholic community of St. Anthony of Padua, relying on the wisdom and the grace of God, unite ourselves to 

the call for renewal and transformation of our spiritual, social and economic life. 

August 23, 2020 – Twentieth  Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

Pastor:   Fr. Dennis O. Flores 

   dflores@rcav.org 

Deacon:  Jamie Meskas 

                 jamiemeskas@gmail.com 

Administrative Assistant:   Beccie Bokenfohr 

                 st.anthonys@shaw.ca  

                (604) 796-9181 

 

Sunday Mass Times:    9 am and 11 am  

Weekday Mass Times:  Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, 

Friday & Saturday – 9 am; Tuesday – 7 pm                                                                    
Sacrament of Reconciliation:   20 minutes prior to Mass 

Important Notice regarding Mass Registration 

Please make sure that you register by phone or email for the 

Mass that you and your family would like to attend.  There 

are 4 Sunday Masses in our parish.   All of the Masses are full 

with the exception of the newly instituted Mass of 5 PM on 

Sundays.   Please attend the Mass that you have registered 

for and avoid jumping from one Mass to another.    

If you have any questions, please speak to Fr. Dennis or call 

the parish office.  Let’s keep our place of worship a safe 

place.times and/or by appointment 

Adoration of Blessed Sacrament:   First Friday of each month 

9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Mass Intentions August 16 to 22, 2020 
Saturday Aug 22 5 pm Miranda Anne Claggett 

Sunday Aug 23 9 am Dale Van Leeuwen+ 

  11 am Kari Simpson+ 

  5 pm Rita Oosterlaar+ 

Monday Aug 24 9 am Rita Oosterlaar+ 

Tuesday Aug 25 7 pm  

Wednesday Aug 26 9 am Mariza Estrada 
(thanksgiving) 

Thursday Aug 27 9 am  

Friday Aug 28 11 am Souls detained in 
purgatory and your own 
intentions 

Saturday Aug 29 9 am  

 

We welcome Frances Rose Broad to our Christian 

Family this morning at the 9 am Mass when she will be 

baptized.   Congratulations to her parents, Angela & 

Rob, as well as her grandparents Ed & Pat Schmid, 

Uncle Mike & Auntie Melissa. 

 

 

Last Sunday’s Collection 

Loose $95.00 

Envelopes $1560.00 

Other $1537.00 

Total Collections $3192.00 
 

 

Please pray for those who are ill or housebound in our  

Parish family:   Peggy Turner, Cheryl Yaretz, Lyn Milburn, Ralph 

and Jeanette Watson,  Janet Quinn, Paul Van Scheyndel, 

Wayne Turner,  Pat Donegan,  Darcy Kohuch, Sr. Celine Graf,  

Elizabeth Ryan, Jane Van Laerhoven, Susan Pergel, Beryl 

Sheard 

Please pray for the most recently deceased:   Rita Oosterlaar 

Stewardship Reflection 
“Or who has given the Lord anything that he may be repaid?” 

(Romans 11:35) 

St. Paul reminds us of a central fact of stewardship. We cannot give 

the Lord anything - God already owns it all.  God made everything. 

All we can do is return a portion of God’s many gifts back to Him. 

Sincere gratitude for our gifts opens our hearts to joyful generosity! 

Through your generous sharing, you just may be the answer to 

someone’s prayer. 

 

Invitation to all women of the Catholic 
Women’s League 

Please come together to pray the Rosary at the 
Grotto on 8:30 am, Saturday, September 5th, 

followed by the regular daily Mass in the 
Church.   Let’s continue to pray together during 

this time of isolation  during the pandemic 
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6660 Pioneer Avenue,   Agassiz, BC  604 796 3559                                                                     

Dr. Darren Paul, BSc;  Dr. Zach Paul, DC 

www.agassizchiro.com 
 

AGASSIZ  PRODUCE 
7266 Pioneer Avenue 

Agassiz, BC 
(604)  796-8444 

 
 

Locally owned & operated 
Seniors’ Day:  Wednesday:  10% off regularly priced 

produce & grocery items 

 
45922 Yale Road, Chilliwack, BC 

604 795 5823   
 Locally owned & operated by Jack and Dave van Dongen 

      Joseph ven der Buhs 
     Simplified Financial 
     Certified Financial Planner 

 

                                   1-604-217-1999                                                                              
joe.venderbuhs@gmail.com 

 
 

Your complete Catholic Book & Gift Store 
 

Phone:   (604) 875-1441 
#106, 3686 Bonneville Place 

Burnaby, BC   V3N 4T6 
sales@standrewschurchsupply.com 

 
Council #16364 

Would you like to be a Knight? 
Contact Gerard Gouwenberg  
Grand Knight (604) 316 9708 
gerard.gouwenberg@hotmail.com   

 

 
 

We are grateful to our bulletin 
advertisers, and ask you to remember 

them when you require the services that 
they offer. 

 

 

Our daily weekday Masses and Sunday Mass are live on Facebook for you 

to see each day.    Please find us on our Facebook page:   St Anthony of 

Padua - Agassiz                                      
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Project Advance has some key changes this year. Archdiocesan 

funding priorities from this year’s Appeal will be directed to a 

newly established Crisis Response Fund, to help vulnerable 

individuals and families during this time of pandemic, alongside 

other ministries of evangelization and outreach. The Archdiocesan 

goal has been reduced to $1.625 million and St. Anthony of Padua 

- Agassiz’s target has been reduced from $9,500 to $4,750.  

 

Thank you for your response so far!    $1,775.   We only have to 

raise $2975 more to reach our assessed goal of $4,750, and the 

remainder stays in our parish for our own needs.    

Thank you again 



Events Please make sure that you register by phone or email for the Mass that you and your family would like to attend.  There are 4 Sunday Masses 

in our parish.   All of the Masses are full with the exception of the newly instituted Mass of 5 PM on Sundays.   Please attend the Mass that you have 
registered for and avoid jumping from one Mass to another.    

If you have any questions, please speak to Fr. Dennis or call the parish office.  Let’s keep our place of worship a safe place. 

 


